
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
The date of the regularly scheduled Mississippi Board of 
Education meeting for Thursday, March 18, 2021, has been 
changed to Thursday, March 11, 2021, starting at 10:00 a.m.  The 
Mississippi Board of Education meeting will be held by live stream 
at https://msachieves.mdek12.org.  The Mississippi Board of 
Education is taking this step to limit public contact due to the 
spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19).   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  February 26, 2021 

https://msachieves.mdek12.org/

